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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASIIINGTON 

May 11, 1976 

Dear John: 
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Congratulations on becoming the Republican 
candidate for the United States Senate. The 
margin of your victory portends well for your 
election in November. 

I want to express my appreciation for your support 
of my cana~aacy. It was a major factor in achieving 
the ·favorable outcome, which I believe will have a 
strone influence on my nomination in Kansas City. 

With warmest·personal regards, 

Sincerely, 
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The Honorable H. John Heinz III 
House o!" Kepresentative!:> 
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